
 

  To rent the Community Centre Hall: 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Courtney at the Township @ 613-646-2282 ext. 150  

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4394  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

January 2023 Newsletter 

 Upcoming 
Events 

Jan. 1st      HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Jan. 6rh      Darts—7pm Westmeath Hall 

Jan. 20th   Pub Night 5-10pm                            

Westmeath Hall 

Feb. 11th   RSSC Valentine Event 

Feb. 18th   Whitewater Public Library 

Free Family Skate 1:30-3:30 

Mar. 3rd & 4th  Westmeath Winter    

Carnival 

THANK YOU!                                                                                                                   

The WDRA would like to thank everyone who came out to this years 

5th Annual Christmas Tree lighting ceremony.  The tree and decorations 

look lovely.  Thank you to everyone who has helped out with this event 

from those who donated the tree, put the tree up and decorated it, the 

music,  to preparing of the food and serving it.  A special thank you 

goes out to Lorraine and Larry for all their hard work and dedication 

they put into this event every year.  

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE 

WHEN YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          

ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

THANK YOU!                                                                                             

We would like to thank everyone who came out to the Santa Claus     

parade!  We so appreciate all the work that went into making all 

the wonderful floats.  The streets of Westmeath were lined with 

people   admiring it all.  The hall was packed afterwards with     

everyone who came out to catch a glimpse of Santa and to enjoy 

hot dogs, hot chocolate and cookies.  Over 200 hot dogs were en-

joyed.  We would also like to thank everyone who donated food 

for the event and worked setting up and taking down tables and 

chairs as well as preparing the food.  Thank you Joanne for         

organizing this event again this year and to all your helpers.  Thank 

you Santa for taking time out of your busy schedule to come to  

Westmeath.   It takes a lot of volunteers to make this event a    

success and we truly appreciate everyone who helped out.                                                                                                                               

PUB NIGHT 
Friday, January 20th, 5pm-10pm 

Darts start at 7:00pm 
Games / Cards 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

Food Available 
5pm-9pm 

Hamburgers/ Cheeseburgers 
Fries/ Poutine 

Sausage on a Bun 
Hot Dogs 

Other Snacks 
Bar will be open 5pm - 10pm 



     FOR HALL BOOKINGS  

Please call Marg Gervais                                

@ 613-587-4838 

LORIN AND RUTH MARTIN  

279 Lacroix Bay Road 

Westmeath, Ontario K0J 2L0 

50 lbs/$15.00 

613-587-4756 

MORNING SONG FARMS 
Specializing in Potatoes 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED    

Delta Bingo 

2 bingos per month 

Short training period. 

We don't want to lose 

this valuable source or 

revenue which helps 

our programming and 

events.                         

Table set up and chairs 

For events at the hall as 

well  a coordinator to     

contact volunteers as to 

date and time required 

Email wdra@nrtco.net 

Dart night will resume on Friday 

January 6th at 7:00 pm, Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall. $5.00 per person. 

The bar is open.  Bring your own 

darts.  Great fun and lots of laughs.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - We have many events throughout the year that requires donated baked goods or 

other foods such as milk, butter and pop or help in the kitchen with food prep, service and clean-up.  If you 

would be willing to help out in the kitchen and or donate food please contact Marg at 613 587-4838  or Leatrice 

at.  613-587-4503. We would like to thank the many volunteers who have donated food throughout the 

years.  We greatly appreciate all that you do. 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net

